

YEAR 3 KENTS CAVERN EDUCATIONAL VISIT 20TH FEBRUARY 2024

Thursday, 18/01/2024 11:00

To Prime Parents of: •

Dear Parent/Carer of \$SchoolMember\$,

RE: Educational visit - Kents Cavern: Tuesday 20th February 2024

We have arranged a visit to Kents Cavern in Torquay, to bring our learning about the Stone Age in history to life. This trip is a fantastic way to start our sequence and experience more about Stone Age life as the children have the opportunity to explore the historic cave and take part in gem finding and the woodland trail.

More information can be found here: https://www.kents-cavern.co.uk/

We will depart from school at 9.15am, arriving at Kents Cavern by 10.30am. We will return to school by 3pm in time for buses and the usual end of the school day.

The children will need a packed lunch and drink. They may bring a rucksack for this trip. The children do not need any money and should not bring sweets/fizzy drinks/glass bottles. A school packed lunch can be requested and where applicable a £2.50 charge will be added to Dinners on the School Gateway.

Children will need to wear suitable clothing and have a waterproof jacket, sensible walking shoes and school jumpers.

The cost of this trip is £10.50 per child. We have been able to subsidise this trip with school fundraising, considerably reducing the cost compared to last year. We have to carefully cost every trip and this does mean that our costings rely upon every child participating. If your circumstances are such that you are unable to pay this contribution, please contact the school to discuss this in confidence.

A payment request has been set up in the School Gateway please login to give consent and pay your contribution by $13^{\rm th}$ February 2024.

We are looking forward to a great trip.

Kind regards,

Mr W Slocombe



Winkleigh Primary School Farmer Frank's Lane, Winkleigh, Devon, EX19 8JQ t: 01837 83354 e: admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk